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Comments: E-bikes should not be allowed where non-motorized traffic is allowed, because of environmental

damage, disturbing wildlife, ruining the wilderness experience for others, &amp; so many other obvious reasons.

The e-bike can reach up to speeds of 55 mph! 

 

Please withdraw any plans to allow e-bikes ANYWHERE near wilderness areas!

 

We spent a lot of time in wilderness areas, &amp; these special areas need to protected!

 

Thank you,

Carla &amp; Fred Hervert

Eugene, OR 97404


